
Public  input  is  sought  on
housing  plans  for  Fairview
Developmental Center
The City of Costa Mesa is planning for housing at the Fairview
Developmental  Center  and  is  looking  for  the  public’s
suggestions  and  ideas.

Housing, for a variety of income levels, has been identified
as the priority use. Come share your ideas about what makes a
community a great place to live and help the City develop a
Specific Plan for the redevelopment of this 113-acre site.

Two in-person meetings are being planned at the Costa Mesa
Senior Center, one in English on Thursday, Nov. 2, and another
in Spanish on Friday, Nov. 3.

A third meeting will be held virtually via Zoom on Monday Nov.
6.

For questions please send an email to

fdchousingplan@costamesaca.gov or for more information visit
www.fdchousingplan.com.
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